
February 04, 2024

SPECIAL REQUEST !!!

UPDATEPeter Doolittle 

Family

	     We would like to start by thanking all of you for your constant support and prayers on our 
behalf. May God bless each of you.

   The purpose of this letter is to ask for prayer for the upcoming Family Camp, February 9-13.  

Many things have happened causing extra work and resources to be needed, including;

• Water tower having to be overhauled, due to a leakage.

• Lightning hitting our power lines causing much damage, and burning out solar system.

• Problems with the wells and pumps. As well as other water related issues.

• Yesterday during cleanup the front axle on the tractor broke.

     I thank God for the fitting words found in 2 Cor. 4:8 “We are troubled on every side, yet 
not distressed; we are perplexed, but not in despair;” We are moving forward knowing that 
great victories come through great battles.


Pray for:

✦ Souls saved and spiritual awakening for many Christians.

✦ Safety in travels. Campers from other states as well as from the U.S. (PA), including our 

guest speaker.

✦ That material problems may not hinder the work of the Spirit.

	 

           Thank you for your prayers.

      In Christ,	
	

	        


Peter, Zirlene, 

Stanley and 
Kevin


